
From: Dwight Hogancamp
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No to Nortern Pass
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 8:31:45 AM

Dwight Hogancamp
248 W hill rd
troy, NH 03465

December 17, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The towns don't want it & it will be bad for nh.

Don't make the white mountains in an extensioin cord for the  rest ot the world

Sincerely,
Dwight Hogancamp
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